
Friday, March 12,2010 

Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Re: Cumberland Cellular Partnership 
Case No. 20 10-000 1 8 
Proposed Communications Tower 
on Tucker Warren Road, Knifley, Adair County, Kentucky 

My husband and I recently became aware of a proposed communications tower 
installation in our rural residential community less than one mile away on what was 
residential property. The purpose of my letter is to request that the business Cumberland 
Cellular Partnership not receive approval to locate a communications tower situated 
among numerous residences in our rural community. 

My husband and I own land in this area on which our home is located. We are concerned 
that having a communications tower so close to numerous residences as well as our own 
will have an adverse effect on the value and safety of property and fitmilies located in this 
community. 

Please provide a copy of P.S.C.’s requirements andor specifications to which 
Cumberland Cellular Partnership has to comply when requesting approval to install a 
communications tower in a rural residential community. 

Your consideration of this request will be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, r- 

400 D. Wilson Road 
Knifley, ICY 42753 

Cc: Senator Vemie McGaha 
Representative John “Bam” Carney 
Adair County Judge Executive Ann Melton, 
District 6 Magistrate Joe Rogers 


